
Welcome
Back to

Upgraded Tables & Chairs

New Wall & Floor Tiles

Improved Ventilation with
New Exhaust Fans

Welcome back! Teck Ghee Court Market 
& Food Centre has undergone Repairs & 
Redecoration works and reopened on 1 
July 2025. Residents and stallholders can 
enjoy the improved ventilation, brighter 
lighting, new tables and chairs, and more!
 
Thank you very much for your patience 
and understanding while the works were 
being carried out. If you have any 
feedback, please share it with us via the 
QR code below. Together with One Heart, 
let’s continue to build One Home for all.

Scan here to 
keep up with us!


